Progress on the takeover

1. No professional trustee / Issued Deed of Appointment of Practitioner only (did not adopt New Rules – at the time we did not do it as a part of takeover)
2. HMRC – New Administrator associated, Practitioner associated
3. We have written to Bank of Scotland, Authority sent, the bank confirmed that the current trustees are the only signatories.
4. We have written to Co-funds. Confirmed over the phone that we are now authorised to request information. 
5. Updated the Pensions Regulator details. 
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